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Craig, Sondra

From: Trinie MacFarland <triniemac@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 5:49 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Bill number 24-0510

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from triniemac@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
I just want to say I am against banning camping in the marsh. 
First of all, the homeless populaƟon currently has nowhere else to go and secondly, this is a place where they aren’t really 
bothering people in a residenƟal or business area.  Yes, we need to discourage a “tent city,” but unƟl new ideas and soluƟons 
materialize, we need to be tolerant and give them a space unƟl they can find remedies for housing or find jobs to assist them 
with financial difficulƟes. 
 
Thank you for your concern, 
Trinie MacFarland 
Sent from my iPhone 


